Chelsey Grunewald

Date

Town Of Creston
Council

Town Hall

238 10™ Ave N
Creston BC, VOB1G0

Dear Town Of Creston:

Thank you from the U15 Creston Valley Attack team. The grant that we received from the Town of
Creston went towards paying for 15 players hotel fees in Kitimat BC, where we were representing
Creston in the U15 Hockey Provincials,

I have attached our Hotel fees for our U15 team. | have also attached some of the pictures from our
trip back in March.

We truly appreciate the discretionary grant that was provided to our team, if there is anything else
that is required for the final project please let me know.

Sincerely,

QP asordd

Chelsey Grunewald Manager of U15 Creston Attack



